Little Sisters of the Poor

Annual
Turkey Drop

Sunday - Saturday
November 12-18
10am - 4pm

The Little Sisters of the Poor would be grateful for
your donation of a Frozen Turkey
which will be prepared for Thanksgiving Dinner

and for resident meals throughout the year.

To make donation toward the Turkey Drop, click here!
To make special delivery arrangements, please call 401-723-4314.

Thank you for your support of our mission
and for helping us care for our elderly family.
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